
 

 

 

 

 

 

5th January 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Welcome from the Headteacher – Mr Nathan Walters 

 

It has been an absolute pleasure starting as Headteacher at Featherstone this week. I have been 

really impressed by the welcome I have received from the students. They have been charming, 

polite and curious all of which bodes very well for the coming weeks and term. 

 

I have had a chance to meet them all in a series of assemblies I delivered to each year group 

and I was again really impressed by their focus and their response to my key messages.  

 

I have told all the students that I am here to ensure that they achieve and make excellent 

progress, that they have a rich experience of schooling and that they have the chance to be 

happy and confident at school. You can be assured of my hard work and commitment to these 

goals in the coming weeks and years.  Of course, I will be supported in these goals by the staff 

who I have also begun to meet and they too have impressed me with their commitment and 

hard work on behalf of our students.  

 

I look forward to getting to know you in the coming months and continuing to get to know the 

students. I wish you and your son/daughter all the very best for the coming term. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Mr Walters 

Headteacher 

 


